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This month’s DHS70 lunch was at Hot’s Deli on Westgate Parkway. 
 

    

Chicken Salad Plate with Fruit (partially eaten), Child’s Pizza (partially eaten), Turkey Sub & 

Caesar Salad with Chicken.  Doesn’t it look yummy? 

We were too busy visiting and eating to get a group photo so I’ve made one for you 

of the attendees. 
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We had a wonderful gathering today at Hot’s Deli.  If you’ve never been there, you 

should give it a try sometime.  We had a great lunch and lots of visiting.  Pam 

Cannon Weathers joined us today with her granddaughter, Anna.   We were so 

happy to see Pam.  I hope she will continue to come join us for our lunches.   I do 

believe she will! 

 

I’m sure some of you have probably noticed that Debbie 

Fleming Jones hasn’t been in the lunch photos for a while.  

Debbie has been having medical problems and will be having 

surgery on November 16
th

 at the Medical Center for really 

bad diverticulosis.  She has been hospitalized 7 times since 

1999 with bleeding and getting up to 3-5 units of blood each 

time. She would appreciate your thoughts and prayers.  She 

misses the lunch group and hopes to be back with us in 

December. We all miss you too, Debbie! 

 

 

 

Kathy Hallford Sollie would like to thank you all for your 

many thoughts, prayers, phone calls, and emails during her 

mother’s recent illness and passing.  It was a very difficult 

time for her and her family and she wanted thank each and 

everyone of you for sharing and caring during their difficult 

times.  She said the gift of wonderful friends  was such a 

blessing and that your kindness and thoughtfulness was 

greatly appreciated and would always be remembered. 

 

 

Below are the photos from today’s lunch. 
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Once again, I will remind everyone. If you have never been to one of the 

lunches, you should try and come sometime.  We always have a good time, good 

food, warm, loving fellowship with each other and last but not least, lots of laughs!   

Try it sometime, you may just like it.  This document will be posted to our website 

http://dothanhigh1970.com   in the Photo Albums section.   Please visit the website 

from time to time and check out the message board for information about what is 

going on with fellow classmates.  Also remember to keep you classmate profile up 

to date with your current address, phone and email information.  Also, if you are not 

getting the lunch notifications or the photos delivered to your email & would like to 

receive them, please contact me at ddbreckenridge@graceba.net. 

 

I hope you enjoyed the photos.  Take care, be safe and you’ll get another 

lunch summary next month. 

http://dothanhigh1970.com/
mailto:ddbreckenridge@graceba.net

